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October 11, 2021

Greetings Pontiac School District,

In accordance with the requirements of the Oakland County Health Division (OCHD) and to 
continue to keep our community safe and informed, we will be posting any confirmed cases of 
COVID-19 that impact our staff and students in our buildings.
Below you will find each of our school buildings and case numbers to date. Please know that we 
are following all recommended procedures for the individual and anyone who was in close 
contact with them while in our buildings as well as isolating and deep cleaning the area.
If you feel you may have been in contact or exposed to someone with COVID-19 please follow 
the recommended close contact procedures from the OCHD. Those guidelines can be found at 
www.pontiacschools.org.

Thank you and please continue to stay safe.

Sincerely,
Kelley Williams, Superintendent




